From: Carol Yue [carol-finc-hk@jiwa.com.hk]
Sent: Wednesday, November 23, 2005 15:59
To: cvw

Subject: Consultation paper on Abolition of Requirement for Main Board Issuers to Publish Paid
Announcements in Newspapers

Dear Sirs,

With reference to the Exchange’s consultation paper on Abolition of Requirement for Main Board
Issuers to Publish Paid Announcements in Newspapers, we would like to express our support to the
proposed changes.

Although it may bring inconvenience to shareholders who have difficulty in accessing the internet;
stand from a macro point of view, it will not only reduce the issuer’s cost and benefit the
shareholders eventually, it can also standardize issuers’ communication channel with one single
platform.

In respect of the content to be published on newspapers, since a summary of results without further
elaboration or a full picture may results in misleading the readers, we intent to support publishing a
notification on newspapers which refer to the full announcement on the Exchange and the
Company’s website.

Finally, we consider six months would be an appropriate duration of the interim measure.

For and on behalf of
Jiwa Bio-Pharm Holdings Limited

Vincent Hoe
Company Secretary

5
Jiwa Group
Tel. no. : (852) 2810-8991
Fax no. : (852) 2115-9832

CONFIDENTIAL NOTE: The information contained in this email is intended only for the use of the individual or entity named above
and may contain information that is privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If the reader of this
message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is

strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please immediately notify the sender and delete the mail. Thank you

No virus found in this oﬁtgoing message.
Checked by AVG Free Edition.
Version: 7.1.362 / Virus Database; 267,13.5/178 - Release Date: 2005-11-22

£

21/12/2005



